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Sgt. John Sheahan 
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Officer Jesse Roybal   
  

 

Officers Involved in July 29, 2014 O.I.S Identified 
 
 

 
 The officers involved in the July 29, 2014 Officer Involved Shooting, which occurred in 
the 3900 block of Autumn Street have been identified as Officers William Moore and Ryan 
Rotta.  
 
 Officer Williams is 34 years of age and has been employed with the LVMPD since 
January 2006.   Officer Rotta is 24 years of age and has been employed with the LVMPD since 
July 2008. 
 
 Officers Williams and Rotta are assigned to the Patrol Divisions Southeast  
Area command and have been placed on routine paid administrative leave pending the outcome 
of a review of this event.  
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